
From: Steven Kania <skania@mwcog.org> 
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 3:28 PM EST 
To: Kerr, Jill <jillkerr@amazon.com> 
CC: Bryna Helfer <bhelfer@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: FYI - WaPost questions for event 

Hi Jill,

 

Chuck and I got an inquiry from Bob McCartney at the Post about three questions he’d like to see posed to Holly Sullivan at the

event this evening. He said he was sending these questions to you guys, too, for advance notice. They are listed below.

 

For #2, it seems like it could potentially be added with Chuck’s question to her about NY in the run of show. Currently he says: What

are you planning now that you have announced NY will not be one of your future sites? Given Chuck’s preferred approach he

mentioned yesterday to try to ask the toughest questions that you guys would answer, wanted to get your take.

 

1. Some citizens in Arlington and neighboring communities have called for one or more public meetings, open to all, where people

can pose questions directly to AMZ representatives about the project. Is AMZ willing to hold such meetings, and, if so, when?

2. Has the resistance to AMZ seen in New York encouraged it to take a more proactive position regarding winning full community

support in Arlington, and, if so, how?

3. Given that AMZ is committed to a diverse, inclusive workplace, what is the company’s reaction to the scandals in Richmond

over blackface involving Gov. Northam and Attorney General Herring, and over sexual assault allegations against Lt. Gov.

Fairfax?

 

Thanks,

 

Steve

 

 

Steve Kania

Communications Manager

Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments

(202) 962-3249 office

(240) 498-1455 cell

mwcog.org

 

 


